
April 8th, 2020. 

 

HEXEL Works, Inc. 

 

 

Case of COVID-19 discovered within HEXEL Works, Inc. 

 
An employee who works at Yokosuka City was newly confirmed to have COVID-19. 

 

The employee is currently undergoing inpatient treatment at a hospital, but his health is 

getting better improving. 

Some employees who may have had intimate contact with this employee has been ordered to 

stay at home under observation for 14 days. As of now, they are in good physical condition, 

and has returned to regular work after the observation period. 

  

Furthermore, we are currently taking some actions against the new coronavirus as follows; 

Implementation of temperature control prior to commencement of work, alcohol sanitization , 

various internal web meetings, remote work at home, business trip prohibition, refrain from 

sales visiting, and observe the progress of health conditions for all employee on call at home. 

 

We consider the safety of our customers, employees, and their families to be the highest 

priority, and will closely monitor the state of emergency issued by each prefecture to prevent 

infection and prevent the spread of infection. 

 

We sincerely appreciate the understanding of all concerned. 

 

For more inquiries regarding this matter, please contact us for the following address. 

 

 

HEXEL Works, Inc. 

Global Management Division 

E-mail : global_management@hexel.co.jp 

 


